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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This filing is in response to a notice from the Federal Election Commission dated December 19, 2007.  The notice 

requested clarification that our PAC did in fact receive contributions from at least 51 different persons as of 

6/11/2007.  In response, I verify that we did receive contributions from our 51st contributor as of 6/11/2007. 

 

If you have further questions or need additional information I can be reached at 415-893-1518 x235. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jon R. Alsterlind 

Treasurer of Pacific Pulmonary Services Political Action Committee 


